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The CAC Maintenance Sub-Committee recommends that project 
proposals to be submitted for review with the goal of funding should 
address the following areas:


1. All projects proposed for funding shall consist of, but are not limited to:        

• Project specific details that are clearly defined

• Historical Data

• Comprehensive itemized use of funds

• Comprehensive project analysis


2. Shall consider significant maintenance projects including complete 
rebuilds, fence renovation, storage tanks, drinker boxes, riparian 
protection, etc.


3. Shall not consider funding basic routine maintenance such as repairing 
leaks, holes, tears, clogs, clearing of debris, minor fence repair, valve 
issues or project inspections and analysis.


4. It is recommended that the full CAC explore the concept of group or block 
maintenance proposals that are consistent with #2 recommendation.


The CAC Maintenance Sub-Committees Recommendation for the 
NMG&F HSP:

                                

• It is recommended that the NMG&F Habitat Stamp Program design a Water 

Catchment and Fencing Minimum Standard document. This document should  
consist of all facets of water catchments and fencing, and be geared towards 
achieving a result rather than trying to establish strict construction standards.


